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Thank you for your interest in the Pat Rasmusson Continuing Education scholarship administered 
by the Grand Chapter of Minnesota Order of the Eastern Star.  This scholarship is available to help 
individuals continue their education through technical-vocational training, the liberal arts, or 
preparation for professional specializations and will be granted strictly to students continuing their 
post-secondary education in the academic year following receipt of the scholarship.  The Pat 
Rasmusson scholarship is not intended for graduating high school seniors or for students pursuing 
religious careers, as separate Grand Chapter scholarship programs, the M. Josephine Rusham 
scholarships and ESTARL awards, exist for those purposes. 
 
The application packet for this scholarship is available under the “serve” link on the Minnesota 
Grand Chapter Order of the Eastern Star website.  You may download the application in Word 
(DocX) or PDF or you may request an application packet from: 
 

Jean Bergum 
1821 E. 5th Street 
Duluth, MN  55812 
Telephone: (218) 343-5517 
E-Mail: jean.john.bergum@gmail.com 

 
It is very important that all forms included in the application packet found on the Minnesota Grand 
Chapter website be completed according to the instructions and they are printed clearly in black 
ink to facilitate copying.  Applicants must be residents of Minnesota, recommended by an Eastern 
Star member in good standing in a Minnesota subordinate chapter, and of good moral character, 
and he or she must have achieved academic standards sufficient to meet all the requirements of the 
institution they plan to attend in the next academic year.  
 
The deadline for submission of the application is February 15, 2025.  The Scholarship Committee 
will review all complete applications and applicants being awarded a scholarship will be notified in 
writing of the Committee’s decision.  Scholarship recipients will be invited to receive their awards 
in person at the Grand Chapter Session on Friday, May 2, 2025. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions and I hope this information will serve to make 
qualified and deserving students aware of these scholarships. 
 
Fraternally, 
 

Jean Bergum 

 
Jean Bergum, Chair 
Pat Rasmusson Continuing Education Scholarship Committee 


